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  Issue #7

NEGOTIATING COMMITTEE  


                      PROVINCIAL COUNCIL OF SOCIAL AFFAIRS

June 15th, 2004

LAST MINUTE NEWS, READ ALL ABOUT IT!

Following our numerous relevant means of pressure, we have just learned that the Government has finally decided to fulfil some of its obligations before the summer months.

In fact, tomorrow, June 16h, 2004, the Government will make a first offer both on salaries and on the pay equity issue.

Furthermore, it will do the same for other provisions of the collective agreement next Monday, June 21st. We must expect that this offer from the Employers will only involve issues whose bargaining has not been decentralised by Bill 30.

A summary of this offer by the Employers will be send to you within the next few days.

Claude Turcotte

Secretary General

It is an obligation and your responsibility to photocopy and distribute this document. 
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